
Phillips Memorial Library 
Archives

Edward P. Doyle, O.P.
Priory of St. Thomas Aquinas/

Gragnani Dominican Community Center 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918

September 11, 1996

Dear Father Doyle:

On behalf of the College community, I thank you for your donation of 
material to the Providence College Archives and Special Collections. We 
are pleased to add the Edward P. Doyle, O.P., Collection to our Special 
Collections, rather than merely adding the pieces to your personal faculty 
file. Although the number of pieces is small, the emotional impact is 
huge.

We shall inventory the Collection and publicize and display the pieces 
in appropriate forums and exhibits. The photographs taken at Nordhausen are 
obviously the soul of the Collection. The additional printed material and 
personal memorabilia will also provide scholars with insight from your unique 
perspective into the ww II era, especially the concentration camp liberations 
and with the continuing efforts to "never forget."

P.S. In the near future, I shall send over a "Deed of Gift" for you to 
sign. This document formally transfers ownership from yourself to 
Providence College and means that this office, acting on behalf of the 
College, has the right to process the pieces and control access to and use 
of them.
c.c.: Jane Lunin Perel

Terence J. Keegan, O.P.
Edgar C. Bailey, Jr.
Nicholas Ingham, O.P.

Your foresight in saving these remarkable mementos will benefit many 
people for many years!

Jane M. Jackson 
Director of Archives
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Sincerely,
Jane M. Jackson


